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Regulatory Compliance Statement 
For Directive 2011/65/EU (RoHS) 

 
 
 
Metglas® Inc. hereby declares, that the following items listed in Directive 2011/65/EU 
are not intentionally added to any Metglas® products, including all magnetic, braze and 
solder alloy foils: 
 

 Lead 

 Mercury 

 Cadmium 

 Hexavalent chromium 

 Polybrominated Biphenyls (PBB) 

 Polybrominated Diphenyl Ethers (PBDE),  
 
 
To the best of our knowledge, our raw material suppliers also do not intentionally add 
these elements to the products we purchase.  A sampling of our finished foil by an A2LA 
/ NADCAP certified laboratory shows that all metallic elements listed above were found 
to be less than ten parts per million ( < 10 ppm ).   
 
 
This statement is based on knowledge as of the date of issue.  Metglas® Inc. makes no 
warranties, express or implied, and assumes no liability in connection with use of this 
information outside of Metglas® Inc.’s control.   
 

 

 

G.P Smith 
Quality Assurance Director 
Metglas®, Inc.  
jerry.smith@metglas.com 
 

mailto:jerry.smith@metglas.com

